
 
 
 
Dear All, 
  
I hope you are well and enjoyed a good half term break. 
  
As we now fast approaching the uniform purchasing period, I wanted to personally share 
the links to our New Starter Hub, Top Tips page and your free resources to help you 
communicate key information with parents this Back to School. 
  
I hope this has already landed with you via our automated communications so please 
accept my apologies for resending if this is the case , however I just wanted to ensure that 
you have all the detail required to share with parents for uniform shopping this summer. 
  
Please find below the following links – 
  

• Resources – Please follow this link for downloadable mailings to share with your 
parents regarding our summer operational plans. 

• Top Tips – A parent page detailing our top tips for their uniform shopping 
experience. 

• New Starter Hub – This link will lead parents directly to our New Starter Hub on the 
website, including the appointment booking page. 

  
If I could ask that you can ensure that parents receive the downloadable new starter 
information in our resources section, it would be much appreciated. 
  
Should you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 
any point. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Kind Regards 
  

Joe Forrester 
Senior Area Sales Manager 
E: joe.forrester@monkhouse.com | 
  
 

  

 

   

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.monkhouse.com/school-resources?utm_medium=Email&utm_source=ASM&utm_campaign=Resources
https://www.monkhouse.com/top-tips?utm_medium=Email&utm_source=ASM&utm_campaign=Top-Tips
https://www.monkhouse.com/parent-guide?utm_medium=Email&utm_source=ASM&utm_campaign=Starter-Hub
mailto:joe.forrester@monkhouse.com

